
 The North Beach Science Fair is coming! [image: ]	[image: ]	[image: ]

Thursday, March 13th, 2014
Go to www.eyesforward.com/fair/ to register. (Even if it is a classroom assignment to do a science project, you must STILL register to get a certificate and T-Shirt.)

Volunteers will be setting up the lunchroom from 8AM – 9AM on March 13th. You may bring your project then or set up with your class.

All classes will present their projects during the school day.
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